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Catholic School Council & Safe Schools Committee Meeting 

March 4th, 2019 

MINUTES 
Present:  Dan Popkie, Michelle Rondeau, Sarah Desmarais, Matt Turner 

Regrets:  Heidi Donck, Heather Godmaire, Marc Teskey, Peggy Miron 

Prayer was shared 
 
Amendment/Approval of Agenda 
 
- Agenda approved 

 
Amendment/Approval of Minutes (January 21st, 2019) 
 
- Minutes approved as presented 
 
Business Arising from the Minutes  
 
- None 
 
Financial Report & Fundraising 
 
- No change to Budget Statement.   
- Pepperettes and Thornloe chesse. These fundraisers will hopefully get us closer to the 

goal of our school yard improvement project 

 
Principal’s Report 

 
- Principal profile process shared.  
- Discussion around the school yard improvement project.  After last meeting, we have 

decided that we will aim for the larger of the basketball courts, which will likely make it 
a spring 2020 project.     
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Safe Schools Committee 

- Safe School Incident Report data shared 

New Business & Questions 

- None 

Next Meeting Date 

- Fall 2019 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 6:20 pm 
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